
 Dear     Parents/Guardians: 

 Greetings!     It     is     my     pleasure     to     be     your     child’s     Pre     K     teacher     for     the 

 23/24     school     year.     I     go     by     “Ms.     Laura”     to     my     students,     and     I     have     been 

 a     teacher     for     8     years     after     having     graduated     from     UNM     in     2015.     I     am 

 raising     3     grandchildren     here,     they     are     in     3rd,     6th,     and     7th     grade     with 

 the     Penasco     school     district,     so     I     am     very     much     invested     in     how     our 

 school     works.     To     me,     getting     our     little     ones     off     to     a     good     start     in 

 school     is     my     number     one     priority.     I     feel     that     it     is     my     job     to     get     these 

 kiddos     hooked     on     and     loving     school     by     the     time     they     reach 

 Kindergarten!     That     being     said,     I     am     over-the-top     excited     about     all     of 

 the     really     cool     learning     activities     and     toys     we     have     to     explore     this     year. 

 My     personal     goal     for     this     year     is     to     involve     all     of     you     as     much     as 

 possible     in     the     learning     process,     so     come     on     into     school     and     let’s     have 

 some     fun!     The     district’s     goal     is     to     raise     growth     proficiency     by     ten 

 percent     in     both     ELA     and     Math     while     providing     enrichment     and     support 

 to     all     of     our     students,     and     while     we     aren’t     experienced     scholars     yet, 

 the     district’s     goal     gives     Pre     K     something     to     strive     for     and     to     build     our 

 foundation     on.     We     may     be     Pre     K     today,     but     we     are     tomorrow’s     star 

 students!!! 

 Welcome     to     the     first     step     of     a     wonderful     educational     experience! 

 Sincerely, 

 Ms.     Laura     Greenfield 


